
March 10, 2025 

 

 

Re: Proponent Written Testimony in Support of HB2204 

 

Dear Chairperson Kessler and Committee Members: 

 

I am here to express my strong support for AN ACT concerning certain international 

organizations, which safeguards that the World Health Organization, United Nations, 

and World Economic Forum have no jurisdiction or power in Kansas. 

This bill is essential to preserve Kansas sovereignty, allowing us to make decisions that 

best reflect the needs and values of our people without outside interference. By 

asserting that no rules, mandates, or regulations from these organizations can be 

enforced in Kansas, it protects our state from policies that may not align with our local 

priorities. 

Kansas should maintain the right to govern itself, with local leaders accountable to our 

citizens. This legislation safeguards our autonomy, ensuring that only policies created 

by Kansans will affect Kansans. 

I urge you to support this important bill to protect our state's independence and local 

decision-making. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Jaime Kissinger 

Precinct Committeewoman 526 

 


